
 
 

 

 

City of Greenville 
Request for Proposal (RFP) 

Temporary Staffing Services for Transportation Center RFP #20-21-37 
 

Addendum # 1 
 

Date of Addendum: June 4, 2021 
Reason for Addendum: Response to Questions 
Addendum issued by: Ryan Mayers, Transit Manager 
 
 

1) Question: How many temporary staffing members are needed per year, and what is the yearly 
projected budget? 
Answer: The City is requesting one (1) Transit Information Officer Position; there is no specified 
budget at this time.   
 

2) Question: Is this procurement for one person, or multiple people to fulfill the role? 
Answer: The City is requesting one (1) Transit Information Officer Position 
 

3) Question: Does the City envision needing any other temporary staffing personnel? 
Answer: Not at this time.  
 

4) Question: Will the Transit Information Officer services be needed before the transit center 
opens? 
Answer: No  
 

5) Question: When is the transit center set to open? 
Answer: Mid to Late Summer 2021 
 

6) Question: When is the Transportation Information Officer's anticipated start date? 
Answer: Mid to Late Summer 2021 
 

7) Question: What are the hours for this position? 
Answer: The City is requesting one (1) Transit Information Officer Position; 8:00AM – 5:00PM 
Monday through Friday. However, times are subject to change. 


